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23/09/2022  21:40:462022/3635/P OBJ N Durack It is almost beyond belief that after such an overwhelmingly negative response to the last submitted plans from 

a huge number of local respondents, that the developers would try again so quickly; their disregard for the 

local community is staggering. As a conservation zone the area is meant to be conserved, not developed, 

totally outside keeping with existing architecture and building proportions, to enrich an opportunistic freeholder. 

For all the 1,000s of reasons given by numerous respondents to the first application, this application should be 

definitely rejected, and any further attempts prohibited (or are the developers simply trying to tire all the 

respondents out with constant revisions)?
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